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Springlield, Vermont

January 24, 1958

Daniel W, Churchill

Chief Engineer

Radio Station WCFR

Springfield, Vt,
Mr. S. R. Morss

R-3, Bradford
Mags,

Dear Sir;

I wish to approve verification of your reception of our Station WCFR
on 1480 KCS. on January 21, 1958.

You may be interested to know that our station hae been recepted as
far ag New Zealand, so far.

Thank you for your report.

Sincerely yours,

Onni L0 Chlurchf

Daniel W, Churchill
Chief Enginser
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